VP CSE – May 2017 Report

Since my last report the region held a very successful Regional Conference in Kingston. We had 20 Stewards in attendance, two days were spent doing UNDE Education Module 1 "The Local". We had an excellent session with the National President and EVP. We also spent a very productive day with CSE HR/LR Staff. We had an amazing and entertaining day doing Convention prep and a mock Convention. 

CSE Bargaining has been in stasis for almost two years, waiting for the larger TB Tables to reach agreements. Now that Tentative Agreements have been reached, TB has provided a Supplementary Mandate for CSE. The Bargaining Team will be meeting at the end of May. 

CSE had a Security "Incident" that resulted in heightened security posture for a number of weeks, in what has been referred to as an abundance of caution. Significant lessons learned around poor communications are hopefully going to be the lasting result.

In Solidarity,

Monty Montgomery

UNDE VP-CSE

